
Scottish Hydro Electric Power Distribution plc
MARINE (SCOTLAND) ACT 2010

The Marine Licensing
(PRE-APPLICATION Consultation)

(SCOTLAND) Regulations 2013

2pm – 6pm Thursday 11 March 2021
The meeting is in regard to the proposed installation of a submarine 
electricity cable across the Little Minch from Ard Beag, Skye to Loch 
Gheocrab, Harris. The replacement cable is critical for a safe and reliable 
supply of electricity to ourcustomers.

The area of search corridor for the proposed submarine cable is defined 
by the approximate coordinates below:

Notice is hereby given that Scottish Hydro Electric Power Distribution plc 
acompany registered in Scotland under number SC213460 having its 
registered o�ce at Inveralmond House, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth PH1 
3AQ plans to hold an online pre-application consultation event between:

Should you wish to participate in the online event or register initial 
comment onthe proposed installation of a submarine electricity cable, 
then you can do so by writing to us at:

Or by post to:

Submarine Cables Team, Inveralmond House, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth 
PH1 3AQ.

Further registration details will be provided upon receipt of 
correspondence. Comments on this licensable marine activity should be 
dated and clearly state thename (in block capitals) and full return email or 
postal address of those making comment.

Comments made to the prospective applicant are not representations to 
the Scottish Ministers. If Scottish Hydro Electric Power Distribution 
submits anapplication for a marine licence to Scottish Ministers, an 
opportunity will be given for representations to be made to the Scottish 
Ministers on the application.

submarinecables@sse.com


